The Law Office of Brian A. Hamner 922 South Alamo San Antonio, TX 78205 Ph. 210-227-8200 Fax 210-227-8208 brianhamner@hamnerlaw.net

Friday, June 27, 2014

Board of Disciplinary Appeals PO Box 12426 Capitol Station, Austin, TX 78711

Sent via Fax @ 512-427-4130 and First Class Mail

Re: NOTICE OF APPEAL :Commission for Lawyer Discipline v. Brian A. Hamner 201300749

Dear Clerk of Board of Disciplinary Appeals,

Please accept this letter as my official written notice of appeal of the above-referenced cause. Please forward any and all correspondence to my office address and/or my email address at brianhamner@hamnerlaw.net.

Additionally, I am requesting a stay of any active suspension while this appeal is pending.

While this appeal is pending I will work in a good faith manner to resolve this matter with the Office of Chief Disciplinary Counsel.

Please note that I have a pending motion for New Trial pertaining to this matter. I have filed this notice to err on the side of caution. I do not want to be left without a possible remedy.

Thank you for your courtesies in this matter. I am available 24 hours a day via email or on my cell phone at 210-365-7891.

Sincerely,

Brian A. Hamner Attorney at Law

BAH/bah

Cc: George Smith, Counsel for Commission for Lawyer Discipline